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OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

INTERNAL MEMO
TO : STAFF & STUDENTS (MOMBASA CAMPUS)
FROM : Registrar, Academic Affairs
REF 3 KeMU/RGAA/CSF/4/12
DATE : 8t April, 2025
SUBJECT 3 RESCHEDULING OF EXAMS FOR 9™ APRIL 2025

Reference is made to the above subject matter.

There is a proposed controlled demolition of structurally compromised building on Plot No.
XLVI/195/M1 as communicated by the Executive Office of the Governor, Mombasa County
tomorrow on Wednesday, 9" April 2025. The County government has given directive on areas

that will be a No-go zone as demolition takes effect. Mombasa Campus is one of the affected area.

By a copy of this memo, staff and students in Mombasa Campus are informed that, examinations
scheduled tomorrow Wednesday, 9 April 2025 are rescheduled to Saturday 12t April 2025 as per

the Examination Timetable. All sessions will run as scheduled.

All examinations in the Main Campus — Meru, Nairobi Campus, Meru Town Centre and Online

examinations will run as per the 9t April 2025 Examination Timetable.

;Lstrar, Academic Affairs
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